

Councillor Paul W. Ainslie
City of Toronto Councillor
Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood

Chair, General Government and Licensing Committee Chair, Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo



Email: councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca
Website: www.paulainslie.com

- G Councillor Paul Ainslie Scarborough-Guildwood
- Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood
- @ Ainslie_ward24

October 8, 2020

Zakir Patel TDSB Ward 19, Scarborough-Guildwood Trustee 5050 Yonge Street Toronto ON M2N 5N8

Dear Zakir,

I am writing with regards to the lack of access to basketball nets for our youth on Toronto District School Board sites in the area of Morningside Road and Neilson Road in the Seven Oaks community.

With this correspondence I am request your assistance in acquiring and installing basketball nets at Military Trail Public School at 701 Military Trail and Highcastle Public School at 370 Military Trail.

By obtaining these basketball nets we can provide the youth in this area the opportunity for regular physical activity and exercise to build on their self- confidence, physical and mental health. Overall, this resource will bring long term benefits for our community.

I hope that we can work together on this initiative and I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Paul W. Ainslie

City of Toronto Councillor

Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood